From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD

To: "Musallam, Sandra C"
Subject: Amendment to Administrative Order PLC-727
Date: Friday, January 8, 2021 9:30:00 AM

Ms. Musallam,

Administrative Order PLC-727 was approved and issued on 1/4/21; however, within it PLC-271 was
superseded for wells which are also included within PLC-727. This was done in error as the intent
was to supersede PLC-217 for wells which are also included within PLC-727. Because there are no
wells in common between PLC-271 and PLC-727, PLC-271 will not need to be reissued.

To correct this error, PLC-727-A will be issued which will supersede PLC-727 and supersede PLC-217
for wells which are included therein.

Dean McClure

Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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